
June 6, 2012 

 

 

From The Secretary's Corner – Did You Know?  

That the deadline to sign up for the Sea Dogs 

changeover night on June 26
th

 is Tuesday, June 12
th

. 

This is a family night, so spouses and children are 

invited to attend, but you need to let Paul know or go 

on the website and sign up online as soon as 

possible, as we need to give Brian Murphy a 

headcount to reserve the appropriate amount of 

tickets. 

 

Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 

Tim Horton's, donated by Nancy Irving, was won by 

Mike McGovern. 

 

Happy Dollars – Dollars were given tonight by Jack 

Roberts, Frank Butterworth, Rick Dobson, Alec 

Livingston, John Eliassen, Kathy Cotter, Scott 

Irving, Cindy Santos, Mike McGovern, Bob Carson, 

David Lourie, John LoBosco, Adrienne Murphy, Bill 

Daviero, Joan Frustaci, Bill York, Anne Swift-

Kayatta, Kathy Ray, Alan Hawkins, Jim Russell, 

Dan Davidson, and Marge Barker.  

 

Senior Luncheon Wrap-Up – Sybil would like to 

thank Kathy Cotter, Nancy Hawes, and Joan Frustaci 

who helped out last Friday with the senior luncheon. 

The 120 that attended, had a great time.  

 

Presidents Discretionary Fund – Nancy Hawes 

reminded club members a few weeks ago, that 

everyone has the opportunity to spend $50 on a need 

that they feel is important. All you have to do is tell 

Nancy and she will write the check out. Since her 

announcement, several of you have used your 

voucher, but many of you still haven't. Take 

advantage of the opportunity.  

 

Family Fun Day – Chuck is looking for help on the 

3-6 pm shift on Saturday. The sign-up sheet is 

online, so go to the club website and register.  

 

Soup Kitchen – Tuesday, June 12
th

 is our monthly 

soup kitchen obligation. Set up is at 4pm and servers 

need to be there at 5:30. Friends and family are more 

than welcome. 

 

Lobster Bake – It was announced three weeks ago 

that Anne Swift-Kayatta has agreed to chair this 

year's lobster bake. The date is Wednesday, July 11
th

. 

The sign-up sheet is online, so go to website and 

sign up. Anne is also looking for help with cooking, 

prep work, and clean-up. Please mark your 

calendars. 

   

June 20
th

 Meeting – On Wednesday, June 20
th

, we 

will not be meeting at the Purpoodock Club, but will 

instead be at Jack Roberts' house. This will be a 

potluck supper. Spouses and family members are 

more than welcome to attend. A sign up sheet went 

around, so if you didn't get the opportunity to sign 

up, please contact Kathy Cotter or go on to the 

website and indicate to us whether or not you'll be 

attending, as well as what you will be bringing.  

 

 

 

 

Program – Tonight's speaker was Angela Marzilli, 

S.T.E.M. coordinator of South Portland Schools. 

S.T.E.M. (Science, Technology, Engineering, and 

Math) is an initiative to increase students 

participating in these fields of study. It is projected 

that the majority of future jobs will require either 

engineering or math backgrounds. S.T.E.M. was 

funded with a grant from Texas Instruments for three 

years, in all three levels of the South Portland 

Schools. The Submarine Project is specifically an 

engineering problem for eighth graders to try and 

figure out a way to develop a working model. 

Angela says that they plan to continue to project next 

year to use the working submarines to collect 

environmental specimens. Thank you to Angela for a 

very interesting talk. 

 

 

Upcoming Events  
-June 11 – Bob Flynn (birthday) 

-June 12 – Soup Kitchen 

-June 13 – Past Presidents Talk 

-June 16 – Jim and Judy Rowe (anniversary) 

-June 16 – Family Fun Day 

-June 17 – Anne and Bill Kayatta (anniversary) 

-June 20 – Meeting at Jack Roberts' House 

-June 26 – Changeover Night at the Portland Sea 

Dogs 

-July 4 – No meeting 

-July 11 – Lobster Bake at Fort Williams 

 

 

 

ASSIGNMENTS 

 

June 13 

Song  Hawkins 

Invocation Ray 

Raffle Gift S. Irving 

Conductor Knight 

 

 

 

June 20 

Song  Henriksen 

Invocation Redman 

Raffle Gift Kennealy 

Conductor Livingston 

 

 

 

June 26 

Song  N. Irving 

Invocation Riemensnider 

Raffle Gift Knight 

Conductor LoBosco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Club of South Portland/Cape Elizabeth 

116 Oakhurst Road 
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ROTARY INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT 

Kalyan Banerjee 

Rotary Club of Vapi, Gujarat, India 

 

DISTRICT 7780 GOVERNOR 

Gary Speers 

Damariscotta Rotary Club 

 

 

ROTARY CLUB OF SOUTH 

PORTLAND/CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 

www.sp-ce-rotary.org 

 

Officers 

President – Marge Barker 

President-Elect – Bob Flynn 

Vice President – Chuck Redman 

Secretary – Paul Butler 

Treasurer – Nancy Hawes 

 

Directors 

Club Administration – Kathy Cotter 

Community Service – Sybil Riemensnider 

Membership – Ellie Speh 

International & Foundation – David Lourie 

New Generations – Jim Russell 

Director-At-Large – John LoBosco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


